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November 15, 2017 

Ms. Tammy Klingbeil, Mgr. 

PS Food Mart 

11 Mile/I-94 

Dear Tammy, 

On behalf of the Love Thy Neighbor Board and all of our volunteers and supporters, I would like 

to thank you and your amazing staff for your hard work during the Pop Tart promotion in 

October. According to my count you provided 85 cases of Pop Tarts for our backpack program 

for elementary children in the Harper Creek School District. When we look at totals more 

closely this means that 6,132 food bags will contain a package of Pop Tarts because of your 

efforts. That is simply amazing!! 

We value this partnership with you toward feeding at risk children. Because of this promotion 

and your Spring promotion, the lives of many children are affected in a positive way - less 

hunger, better school attendance and improvement in grades. 

Once again THANK YOU for all you do! 

Sincerely, 

( 7  

Fred Lutzke, Dir. 
Love Thy Neighbor 

1391 East Michigan Ave• Battle Creek, Michigan • (269) 719-2422 


